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REGISTRATION,
EVALUATIONS & OTHER

PROGRAMS
Streetsville Hockey League House

League Evaluations are set for
September 20th & 21st. These help us

form balanced teams, so please ensure
your player is registered and available.
House League registration is still open,
but spots are limited—register soon to

secure your place.
Also open: Pre-Season Camp, Learn to

Skate, and Stick & Puck programs.
These are great for extra ice time and

sell out quickly.

COACHES & VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!
Love hockey? Streetsville Hockey is looking for
volunteer Head Coaches, Assistant Coaches, and
Trainers for the upcoming season. All certification
and training costs are fully covered by the league.
We especially welcome former players and
community members who want to get involved—
even if you don’t have a child in the league. It's a
great way to stay connected to the game and make
a difference. Visit our website to apply or learn more!

MARK YOUR CALENDARS – IMPORTANT
DATES!

📅 Equipment Exchange #1 is happening Wednesday, September
17th from 5–8 PM at the Vic Johnston Community Centre in the

Hazel McCallion Banquet Hall. A great chance to donate, trade, or
pick up gear! More details here.

🏒 The Jr. C Derbys Schedule will be released in late August—stay
tuned to catch their home opener and support your hometown

team this fall!
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https://page.spordle.com/hl-streetsville-hockey-league/register/1f01a1b1-47c1-6358-8cef-0281acc700a5
https://streetsvillehockey.com/Pages/1478/Pre-Season_Training_Camp_2025/
https://streetsvillehockey.com/Pages/1477/Learn_to_Skate_Stick_and_Puck/
https://streetsvillehockey.com/Pages/1477/Learn_to_Skate_Stick_and_Puck/
https://streetsvillehockey.com/Pages/1856/Equipment_Exchange/

